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For Immediate Release 

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 

TRAI conducted an Open House Discussion (OHD) on Consultation 
Paper on "Allotment of spectrum to Indian Railways for Public Safety 
and Security services" 

New Delhi, August 2019- The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India 
(TRAI) convened an Open House Discussion (OHD) on Consultation Paper 
on "Allotment of spectrum to Indian Railways for Public Safety and 
Security services". 

2. The OHD was convened on 26th August 2019, to obtain valuable 
inputs of the concerned stakeholders. A number of stakeholders including 
Ministry of Railways, telecom service providers, industry associations, 
technology companies, academia etc. participated in the open house 
discussion. 

3. During the discussions, issues relating to appropriate spectrum 
band, methodology for assignment of spectrum and other related issues 
with regard to implementation of LTE based RSTT in India were discussed. 

4. For any further information Shri S. T. Abbas, Advisor (Network 
Spectrum & Licensing), TRAI may be contacted at Telephone Number +91- 
11-23210481. 
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